From: Bruce Alber

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 4109 and Support Compromise Amendments
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 12:30:15 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Please understand that The US EPA is the official regulator of all pesticides and they do so using all of the data on
each product. The pesticide label is written to protect the workers using the product, nearby agricultural workers,
the public, and the environment. I'm sorry, but this is a political attempt to ignore science and the Oregon
Legislature is not qualified to do a real risk/benefit analysis.

The bi partisan compromise is a good idea instead of a knee-jerk ban.

Sincerely,

Bruce Alber

10033 N Willamette Blvd
Portland, OR 97203
bpalber@comcast.net
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